

From your PTA



ISI PTA Newsletter, Issue: 20

August 2018

Page 1



## Parent Volunteers we need your help!

The PTA consists of parent volunteers that organize events, encourages volunteerism and raises general issues. All families who are members of the school are part of the PTA. The PTA is led by a PTA board of directors and audited by 2 volunteer auditors.

In addition, each class is led by a Class Representative volunteer to help organize class events and raise class issues. The School Council helps in school direction and has 3-4 parent volunteers who provide advice to the school administration. A couple ISI parents also participate in the Garðabær Parent Association.

An Annual PTA General Meeting will be held in September to review prior year achievements, financial position, bylaws, seek volunteers for the upcoming school year in various positions on the PTA board, Class Representatives etc... and more importantly obtain fresh new parent ideas and feedback.

## PTA Welcome message

On behalf of the Parent Teachers Association, we would like to welcome your child and family to the International School of Iceland's 2018-2019 school year.

Our parent community plays a key role in supporting our international school. The ISI PTA consists of parent volunteers which helps contribute to organizing events and providing parents views in cooperation with the School Board and ISI Administration to support ISI's continued growth.

Thanks to parents support last year and the hard work of the PTA board, we are please to provide each student with a welcome gift on behalf of the PTA. Last week each of the younger students received an ISI Swim Bag with clip on blinking light or flashlight. Our older students received an ISI Sling Bag with mini phone accessory to hold or clean their phone.

The PTA offers ISI logo items for sale as well. These items include Stainless Steel water bottles, Coffee Tumblers, Lunch Bags etc.. You can obtain these items from the PTA.

The PTA Annual General Meeting will be scheduled some time in September. We look forward to your support and encourage you to join and participate.

We wish your child much success this year and are happy to have your family as a part of our school community.

Sincerely, your current PTA board:

Sigrun Boatwright, Chairperson
Eva Charlotte Haensel, Treasurer
Karólina Hreiðarsdóttir
Chris McClure
Krystal Pettigrew
Zuzana Rutenberg
Laurie Wilkins
Ann Thorsson, Teacher Representative

August 2018

## ISI Logo Items

Support your children's school while showing school spirit with ISI logo items. Some items available currently include:



We also have a limited supply of reusable ISI Lunch Bags not shown.

Contact the PTA for more information.

PTA bank account: 0546-26-660312, kennitala: 660312-1450 INCLUDE YOUR CHILD'S NAME IN THE ONLINE TRANSFER COMMENT.